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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Learn about our work and future plans; NHSE seeks feedback on CPCF services; MHRA drug safety update.







		




			Discover our workplans at our events and the Pharmacy Show
To ensure that our plans and priorities align with the needs of the community pharmacy sector, Community Pharmacy England places great importance on maintaining regular connections with those working in community pharmacies. We have been working to make our Committee Members and Leadership Team as accessible as possible, giving all pharmacy owners the opportunity to discuss our plans for the sector and provide important feedback.

Our recent roadshow events have been incredibly beneficial in facilitating face-to-face discussions with pharmacy owners across the country. If you haven't had the chance to attend one yet, there are still some events remaining: (Please click the hyperlinks to register)
1. South West (25th July)
1. East of England (30th July)
1. Online broadcast version (30th July)
1. London (TBC)

In addition to these events, we are also maintaining a presence at key pharmacy conferences, such as the Pharmacy Show 2024 taking place on 13th and 14th October in Birmingham. Community Pharmacy England CEO, Janet Morrison, will be speaking at the Show and members of our policy team will be participating in various key panels across the two days. Pharmacy owners and their teams can also visit our stand, #J68, to discuss our work in more detail and ask any questions they may have.







		




		




			Call for volunteers – Evaluation of the CPCF 2019-2024 clinical services
Pharmacy owners and their teams, including locums, are requested to input into an evaluation of the Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) 2019-24 clinical services.

Your feedback will influence NHS England's decisions on the future of clinical services and their commissioning. Participants will receive a £25 gift voucher as a thank you, and pharmacy owners may be eligible for remuneration to hire a locum to support their involvement in the study.
Learn more and register your interest







		




			MHRA Drug Safety Update: July 2024
A new Drug Safety Update has been published by the Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA). This month's update highlights reports of ocular toxicity linked to Epimax Ointment and Epimax Paraffin-Free Ointment, along with recent medicine recalls and professional updates.

Read the update
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Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
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Copyright © 2024 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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